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Dear New Hampshire Veteran, 
 
As we approach the 4th of July, we celebrate the birth of our great nation. We would like to thank you 
for your service to our country and your help in maintaining a healthy and vibrant democracy.  
 
On June 28, 2022, the We the Veterans Foundation started the Vet the Vote Coalition. The Secretary of 
State’s Office is thrilled to announce its partnership with Vet the Vote, a national campaign that recruits 
veterans across the country to serve as poll workers in their local communities. In 2022, more than 
63,500 veterans and military family members signed up to serve again as poll workers, and more than 
30 veteran service organizations, civic organizations, the NFL, and US Chamber of Commerce came 
together to support this important goal.  
 
As election time moves closer, please consider serving as a poll worker on election day. There are many 
roles that need to be filled to ensure our elections run smoothly with proper checks and balances in 
place.  
 
Having already served our country, you understand the importance of volunteering to preserve and 
protect our most fundamental right – the right to vote.  
 
The public looks up to and respects veterans like you. Serving in a polling place would set a great 
example for others to follow. You would also see firsthand how elections in New Hampshire are run and 
why the Granite State has one of the highest voter turnout rates in the country. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your participation and hope that you can join us. For more information and 
to sign up for the 2023/2024 election cycle, please visit Vet the Vote.    
 
As in every election, we hope that you vote, volunteer, and support those who do.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

David M. Scanlan      Ellen Gustafson 
New Hampshire Secretary of State    Co-Executive Director, Vet the Vote 

 
 

https://vetthe.vote/pages/sign-up-now

